
 
 

 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

BOCA RATON, March 27, 2020 – As part of growing measures to prevent the spread of 

COVID-19, Cost-U-Less stores have commenced installation of plexiglass shields in front 

of checkout counters.  

“We have already installed plexiglass units in many locations and expect to complete 

installations in all stores shortly,” stated Dan McConnell, President, The North West 

Company International.  “The valiant effort of our front-line staff is unprecedented as they 

work to provide essential food and services to our customers.  We hope this added 

protection will enhance their safety,” added McConnell. 

Our Cost-U-Less stores remain committed to ensuring a continuous supply of food and 

general merchandise to our stores. 

 

  
 

For further information please contact:  

Dan McConnell  
President, The North West Company International  
P: 561-226-1364 | E: dmcconnell@northwest.ca 
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